Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Chris Bedsted <chrisbedsted@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2078 9:40 PM

To: *C1-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject; Agelgil Ethiopian Restaurant

Good evening,
This note is to voice my formal objection to the liguor license application for Agelgil Ethiopian restaurant. I live very

close to this establishment {Sheridan Ave) and have personally had to call 911 in the past due to parking lot
altercations. My wife has also called 911 due to gunshots. I'm confident that liquor sales out of this establishment will

not offer any positive results for cur neighborhood.

Thank you,

Chris and Emily Bedsted



